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Greetings BFC Families!
We did it! After weeks of preparation, we have successfully concluded the long-
anticipated historic event at Madison Square Garden. First and foremost, we would like to
express our utmost gratitude to everybody who has volunteered their time and effort this past
weekend at MSG and Sunday Service. We had hundreds of members participating from all
across the nation and even internationally! We hope that you and your guests enjoyed this
uplifting experience!
Let's continue to live by True Mother's motto, "Peace Starts With Me!" If you missed the event,
please click here to watch True Mother's speech. If you'd like to see photos from the event,

please go to familyfed,org/

Thank you for all your prayers and your heartfelt donations!

Part Time Administrative Assistant with Blessing and Family

Ministry (BFM)

The BFM is seeking a part-time Administrative Assistant. This varied and interesting role is
based at 481 8" Ave. in New York City. The schedule is Tues, Wednesday and Friday, 9 am to
5 pm.

Responsibilities include data entry and recordkeeping, recommending and monitoring budgets
for BFM programs and services, and managing site selection and preparation for BFM events.
The position requires a college degree, 1 to 3 years previous administrative or similar
experience and due to the sensitivity of the role and the work environment, a person who has
been married within the Unificationist tradition for a minimum of one year. You must have
excellent written and communication skills, an ability to handle confidential information, and
work well with a team. If that sounds like you, we’d love to hear from you. If you would like a
copy of the full job description, or if you would like to submit your resume for consideration,



contact hr@ unification,org. If you have questions about the job contact Crescentia DeGoede

directly.

Thank you,

Susan Bouachri

KEA SUNGHWA DIVINE PRINCIPLE WORKSHOP
Do you have any children under the age of grade 7 to high school graduates? Sign up for
the KEA DP workshop! It will take place from August 3rd - August 6th at the NY Korean
Family Church in New Jersey. This will be one of the last opportunities for your children to
enroll in before the end of the summer - please encourage them to attend! Please see the

flyer for more information.

Click here for registration!



2017 KEA Sunghwa Workshop
Registration

** Please carefully read and fill out all parts of the Registration form.
** One Registration Form must be completed for each individual student/attendee.

This Workshop is for Students who are 12 - 18 years old (students entering 7th grade in Fall 2017).

ONLINE REGISTRATION (Deadline is July 27):
$120 for an individual or only child

$200 for two children

$300 for three children

Registration at the Door (on Aug 3):
$130 for an individual or only child
$210 for two children

$310 for three children

*** Payment will be collected at the door on Aug 3 from 3-4PM.

*** Registration at the door will be available on Aug 3, but will be subject to a $10 late fee.

*** Please prepare the payment in Cash or Check.

*** \Workshop will begin on Thursday, August 3 at 4:30 pm and end on Sunday, August 6 at 10 AM

NEXT
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